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    July 1, 2010 

 
 

 RE:  TANF ARRA Funds for Subsidized 
          Employment Program 

 
Dear County Director of Social Services: 
 
The State Division of Social Services received TANF ARRA funds for subsidized 
employment programs in 24 counties.  A portion of the funding that the Division had set 
aside for this effort has now been budgeted in the TANF ARRA 2010-11 Plan.   
 
Each county who initiated a subsidized employment program received two allocations 
through June 30, 2010.  There will not be an allocation of funds for the July, August and 
September 2010 time period.  The funds already received are available for counties to 
use on the subsidized employment program until spent.  Once counties have spent their 
allocation, the subsidized employment program ends.  The Division will complete the 
monitoring process for the TANF ARRA funds by September 30, 2010. 
 
Thank you for your willingness to pilot the subsidized employment program and provide 
employment opportunities for TANF eligible families in your community.       
 
If you have questions regarding the close out of the subsidized employment funds, 
please contact me at (919) 334-1234 or contact your Local Business Liaison.  
 

Sincerely, 

 
Dean Simpson, Chief 
Economic and Family Services  
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cc:  Sherry Bradsher 
       Jack Rogers 
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